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Dear Mill Street Families, Welcome to the 2022-2023 school year!

This summer mailing packet contains important information about the year ahead. Thank you for providing
all required registration information in such a timely manner. If you have had any changes over the
summer months such as telephone numbers or contact information, please be sure to do these updates on
the Campus Parent Portal:

https://infinitecampus.naperville203.org/campus/portal/naperville.jsp. If you have moved and need to
change your address, you need to go to the Centralized Enrollment Office or call them at 630-548-4320.
This information is critical in order for us to maintain accurate records of important information.

Classroom and teacher assignments for kindergarten through fifth grade will be posted through Infinite

Campus on Wednesday, August 10 at 3:00 p.m. Parents will access their child’s classroom assignment via
the Infinite Campus Parent Portal. Visit the District 203 website (http://www.Naperville203.org) and click
on the Campus Portal link on the left side. Follow the prompts to create your parent account. If you have
difficulty with your account, contact the helpdesk by email at campusportal@naperville203.org.

Transportation information can be accessed in the Campus Portal (http://www.Naperville203.org)
starting on August 9 at 3:00 p.m. Please check back frequently leading up to the start of school since
changes can occur in routes and pick-up times. If you need assistance regarding transportation information,
call the Transportation Department at 630-420-6464. All bus riders will be met by staff members at the start
of the school year to guide children to their grade level classrooms.

Physical examinations are necessary for students who are entering kindergarten. Children in kindergarten
and grade two must also show proof of a dental examination. Children entering kindergarten must show
proof of a complete vision exam by a licensed optometrist or ophthalmologist prior to school entrance.
Students new to Illinois need to present evidence of a physical exam within the past year. Children entering
kindergarten must also have a verified birth certificate. These requirements must be met by the first day of
school.

If you purchased School Supply Packets at the end of the last school year, they will be delivered
directly to the classrooms. Also, recommended grade level supply lists can be found on the Mill Street
website at www.ncsud203.org. I look forward to greeting all students in grades K-5 for their first day
of learning on August 17th.

Suzanne Salness

Principal, Mill Street Elementary School
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